Dr. Mitsuru Saito Receives 2018 Trailblazer Award

Dr. Mitsuru Saito, a professor and researcher of transportation engineering at Brigham Young University (BYU), received the Trailblazer Award from the Research & Innovation Division of the Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) in the annual Utah Transportation Research Advisory Council (UTRAC) meeting held on March 12, 2018, in recognition of his long-term contributions to the research in transportation in Utah. He has worked on 24 research studies for UDOT since he joined the faculty of BYU in 1997 and through these studies, he helped numerous graduate students receive graduate degrees. Many of his former students are currently working for UDOT and local engineering consulting firms that provide engineering services to UDOT.





Left to right: Robert Miles (Director of the UDOT Traffic & Safety Division), Dr. Mitsuru Saito, Dr. Cameron Kergaye (Director of the UDOT Research & Innovation Division)